
ParentMail Email regarding Enrichment Week Feedback  

Sent 20 June 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 
 
The Enrichment Team are keen to hear your thoughts on Enrichment week. We want to make 
adjustments and improvements for next year. Please could we ask you take a few minutes to complete 
a survey, giving us valuable feedback which we can use to inform the process next Year. We would 
be grateful if you could complete this by Friday 23rd June. 
 
 Enrichment week feedback - students and parents... 
 
Kind regards 
The Buckingham School 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1QF9vg-As_qcg5prTGl7KvsVipnkIo5UIjjuG-0X8D9Q/edit?usp=drive_web

